
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 19 October 2013 22:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

I wish to lodge my concerns with the resdebelopment of No 6 Erskine Road, Primrose Hill NW3 3Al — this will hare a 
grebe impact on the area of Primrose Hill as well as businesses beyond those established 'inside No 6 Erskine Road 
but those within this billage community 

Before planning is approbed alternatibe options should be put to those lining and working inn triunity of the 
proposed debelopment 

Regards 


